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April is Community College Month.

In celebration we would like to spotlight our Golden Eagles!

Name: Ethan Moss
Major: Secondary Education and

Psychology

What brought you to CSI?
For me, the low cost of tuition, good

Twin Falls weather, and just a nice, small,
manageable campus all influenced my

decision to come to CSI.

What do you enjoy or love about your
experience at CSI?

I have loved the City of Twin Falls, and
how closely the college works with the

community! I also really enjoy the
events, which are always very well

planned, and watching the fantastic
sports teams play.

Name: Lyani Tovar



Major: Surgical Tech

What brought you to CSI?
If I am being honest CSI for me at the time
of graduating high school was the easiest

option for me. Not only because it was
close to home, but it was more financially

available. I also wasn't to sure what I
wanted to study, so I thought I would work
on all my pre-requisites and go from there.

And eventually it led me to get into the
Surgical Tech Program and if everything
goes well, I will be graduating from the

same program in July.  
​

What do you enjoy or love about your
experience at CSI?

One of my best and favorite experiences of
CSI is being involved. At the beginning of

the year I got out of my comfort zone and
joined the Eagle Leads council, because it

has always been a goal of mine to join
student leadership. What better way to
have accomplished my goal! I love the

lifelong friendships I have built with fellow
council members. I also love the

connections I have made with faculty/staff
members, the community, and fellow
students. Being involved has definitely

given me that sense of belonging. 

​Name: Ashley Friend
Major: Sociology

What brought you to CSI?
My first introduction to CSI was my mom. She finished

her Associates degree here as her first step to a
Masters degree. Even when I moved to Colorado for

my senior year of high school, CSI was always an
option in the back of my mind as the place I would

start college. After high school, I was unsure if I
wanted to take a gap year or continue my education at
a university. When I learned that CSI was giving away

free credits for the summer of 2021, I took the
opportunity and signed up for summer classes. When
the term ended, I got a letter for Mr. Dobbs inviting
me to apply for the honors program on campus. This

letter and the wonderful teachers I met in the summer
excited me into coming to CSI in the fall. My first fall

term is when I became involved in student leadership
and made connections with a wide variety of people.
The generosity and support from CSI, the wonderful
teachers, and the numerous ways to get involved is
how I came to study at and finish my degree at this

college.



What do you enjoy or love about your
experience at CSI?

My favorite thing about CSI is the quality of education
I get here while still being affordable and personal.
While attending my classes, I feel the passion that

each teacher has for the subject they teach. They are
always so knowledgeable on the topics they lecture on

and are always excited to share the knowledge they
have. Not only are the teachers well informed, but
they also are full of respect and kindness. I made

powerful connections to the teachers in my field of
study and the teachers in some of my core and

elective classes. Most of my classmates had such a
strong connection to their teacher that class wasn't a

traditional unlively lecture but an interesting open
conversation between the students and teacher.

Diversity
Council
Executive

Positions are
open!

Looking to get more
involved in student

life?

Join our Diversity
Council

Executive Team!

President
Co-Treasurer
Historian
Secretary
Interclub/Social
Gathering



CONTACT INFO:
Aaliyah Garcia

Diversity Council Advisor
AGarcia7@csi.edu

208-732-6292

EVENTS
Diversity

Week
Monday April 10

Earth Day
12:00-1:00

Tuesday April 11
Bingo Night
6:30-8:00

Wednesday April
12

Asian American
Pacific Islander

Day
12:00-1:00



Thursday April 13
Friday Paint Night

5:00-7:00

Friday April 14
Diversi-Tea Day

12:00-1:00

All events will be
hosted upstairs in
the Student Union

Building!

EGG-
CITING

CRAFTS

Take a crafting
kit and look for

eggs with
prizes!

*Supplies and prizes are limited*

APRIL 10th



4:00-6:00

2nd floor of the
Student Union

Building!

Community
College Month

Celebration
with the Office

of Student
Affairs!

Join us Tuesday
April 11th from

11:00-1:00 on the
2nd Floor of the

SUB.

Engage with Student
Affairs and Student



Leaders!

We will have a
photobooth, games,

snacks and
giveaways!

MAKE YO'
LUNCH

Join us for a
free lunch to
go, and get a

lunch box with
it!

(while supplies last)

APRIL 12th
10AM-12PM

2nd Floor of the
SUB



AUTISM
AWARENES

S DAY
April 13th

12:00-1:00

Come engage with
Student Accessibility
Services, learn about
Autism Awareness,

grab a candy bar and
a sensory sticker.

Cards Against
Hypnosis

April 13th
7:00pm

Join us for a night of
Interactive Comedy

Location: Fine Arts
Theatre

CSI Students,
Faculty and Staff
come get a ticket

for you and a guest!

Tickets can be
picked up at the
Student Affairs

Office

MAD SCIENTIST

April 18th
6:00-8:00



UPPER SUB

Come make
slime, ice

cream and oil
lava lamps!

Enjoy some
pizza while

you have fun!

SERVICES FOR STUDENTS
Looking for Resources?

Check out the Student Support Services. Click on the MYCSI Tab at the top
of the CSI homepage and then select Student Services or

follow the link
Student Support Services

If you are a current student
who could use food assistance
please know that your request
will be handled privately and

confidentially. You are eligible
for a food box twice a month.

Click on the link below to
access the form.

Gilbert's Pantry Form

Gilbert's Pantry is located in the
Student Affairs Office on the
2nd Floor of the Taylor Bldg..

We listen. We care. We help you
learn skills for dealing with life.

Student Mental Health Services
Phone: (208) 732-6260

https://csioffice.sharepoint.com/sites/mycsi/services/
https://www.csi.edu/gilberts-pantry/


Located on the 2nd floor of the
Taylor Building in the Center for
Student Support and Connection.

Follow us on snapchat:

csieagles

To be in the know of the
student events and to ask us

any questions you have!

Check out the links below to get more information on
services available for you.

Food and Dining

Student Housing

Student Mental Health Services

Student Accessibility Services

Visit the CSI Event Calendar!

Herrett Museum & Planetarium

Library

Outdoor Recreation & Challenge Course

Recreation Center

Student Activities

https://www.csi.edu/food/
https://www.csi.edu/housing/
https://www.csi.edu/counseling-services/
https://www.csi.edu/disability-services/default.aspx
https://www.csi.edu/calendar/
https://herrett.csi.edu/
https://csi.ent.sirsi.net/client/en_US/default-csoa
https://www.csi.edu/recreation-center/outdoor-recreation/default.aspx
https://www.csi.edu/recreation-center/default.aspx
https://www.csi.edu/student-activities/
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